
Dear Christine 
  
Thank-you for your letter of 4 April regarding the above named Bill.  Having reviewed the various 
clauses I can confirm there are no issues arising on which NIJAC wishes to comment. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Mandy 
  
  
  
Mandy Kilpatrick 

Interim Chief Executive 

NI Judicial Appointments Commission 

90 569129/07880504876 

  

 


